
 
 

Te Raekaihau Restoration Group Kae Miller Trust 
 

 

Te Raekaihau Restoration Group (TRiG) invites you to their tree planting afternoon on 

Saturday, 23 May 2 - 5 pm 

at the Te Raekaihau Headland Park.  Come and enjoy the first Houghton Valley planting 

for the season and help fill an empty forest understorey with living green! 

 

WHAT TO BRING 

Bring a spade if you have one, gloves, sturdy footwear and clothing appropriate for the 

weather. Your children are welcome but please take care with them along the tracks and 

when planting. 

 
 

HOW TO GET THERE 

At the crest of Hungerford Road where it meets View Road, View Road South heads 

up to the south-west (it looks like a drive).  At the end there is a letterbox with 113 
on it. Take the lower, smaller track (Kae Miller Track) and follow the signs to Ruru 

Track. 

 

Parking in View Road South is limited, so carpool with friends, come on foot, by 
bus (No. 23, Houghton Bay-Mairangi) park down on View Road, or on Houghton 

Bay Road. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the event of heavy rain, storm etc, the date will move to 6th June, however the site is 

sheltered and planting may go ahead even if the weather seems bad.  For further 
information or confirmation of planting please phone  … 


